
March 19, 2001

Transmittal No. 1371

Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

This material, issued by the former Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies1 now doing business as
Verizon Communications ("Verizon") and bearing Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 11, Access Service, is
sent to you for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as
amended.  This material, filed on one day’s notice, is scheduled to become effective on March 20,
2001.  This filing consists of tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheets.

Tariff F.C.C. Nos. Check Sheet Revision No.
1 1133rd Revised Page 1

Supplement No. 235

11 116th Revised Page 1
Supplement No.10

This filing, issued pursuant to the Commission's Order DA 01-667, released March 13, 2001,
suspends for one day the effective date of material pertaining to collocation in Transmittal No. 1369
from March 14, 2001 to March 15, 2001.  Transmittal No. 1369 was originally filed on February 27,
2001 and introduced LAN Extension Service.

This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the
Federal Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System.

                                                                
1 The Bell Atlantic Telephone Companies participating in this filing include Verizon Delaware Inc.; Verizon Maryland
Inc.; Verizon New England; Verizon New Jersey Inc.; Verizon New York; Verizon Pennsylvania Inc.; Verizon
Virginia Inc.; Verizon Washington, D.C. Inc.; and Verizon West Virginia Inc.
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Payment in the amount of $655.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, in accordance with the fee program procedures.  The Form 159 is being
transmitted electronically as a proprietary document.

All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be forwarded to Kenneth W.
Rust, Director, Federal Relations via facsimile on (202) 336-7922 or by hand-delivery to 1300 I
Street, NW, Suite 400 West, Washington, DC 20005.

Attachment
Form 159


